
 

Board of Management 
Report February 2025 
 

Dear School Community 

  

The Board of Management met on 27/02/25  

  

Items discussed included the following:  

  

Policies 

The updated school Data Protection policy was ratified by the Board and is now 
available on the school website. 

  

Children's events 

The Student Council & 6th class are organising the annual bake sale on Friday 
February 28th to raise money for Childline. 

  

Finances 

The BOM will be working with the staff and Development Committee to invest in 
school equipment and facilities over the coming months. 

  

School site 

The BOM are continuing to progress the government solar panel installation scheme 
and will update the community over coming months 

  

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality 
are not included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on 24/03/25. 

  

Le dea-ghuí 

Anna 

Acting Principal 

Rathfarnham ETNS 

 


